
 
24th June 2024. 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Year 3 – Recital 
 
 

Thursday 11th July 
 

 
Children in class 3 will be holding a recorder recital 
for parents on Thursday 11th July at 2pm.  
 
The recital will take place in the hall and all parents 
and families are welcome to attend.  
 
 
Many thanks 
Miss Critch 
Y3 Teacher 


